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1. The Assembly will have before it at its present session at least two proposals dealing 
with questions related to the possible making of further improvements to the PCT system in 
the future (see documents PCT/A/VII/4 and PCT/A/VII/11). 
 
2. The present document contains, in its Annex, several letters containing proposals for 
changes in the Treaty and/or its Regulations received by the Director General from national 
organizations representing interested circles.  These proposals are brought to the notice of the 
Assembly so that it may be aware of the views of at least some of the users of the PCT if it 
makes decisions affecting the future revision of the Treaty and/or its Regulations. 
 
3. The contents of the Annex are as follows: 
 

(a) Letter from Svenska Industries Patentingenjörers Förening (SIPF) (Association of 
Patent Attorneys in Swedish Industry), dated April 6, 1981 (Annex, pages 1 and 
2) 
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(b) Letter from Svenska Patentombudsföreningen (SPOF) (Association of Swedish 

Patent Attorneys), dated April 13, 1981, enclosing a document entitled 
“Suggestions for improving PCT.” (Annex, pages 3 and 4) 

 
 
(c) Letter from Danks Forening For Industries Patentingeni∅rer (DIP) (Association of 

Danish Industrial Property Executives), dated April 23, 1981 (Annex, page 5) 
 
(d) Letter from The Chartered Institute of Patent Agents, London, dated June 9, 1981, 

enclosing  documents entitled 
 

(i) “Proposals for further improvements to PCT” (Annex, pages 6 and 7), 
and 

 
(ii) “Comments on the letter dated 6 April 1981 to WIPO from Svenska 

Industries Patentingenjörers Förening” (Annex, pages 8 and 9). 
 
 
 

[Annex follows] 
 



 
 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 
  



 
 



 
 



 
 



 
 


